
First Club Meeting!

Our first club meeting was held on 9/14. This

was the first in-person meeting we have held

since February 2020! This was very exciting

for the club. We had a pizza party and

talked about some of the upcoming events

that the club had planned for this semester.

Such as, the bake sale, clothing order,

adopt-a-block, and our guest speaker.  

Bake Sale
Kisses for Kyle

Guest Speaker 
Mike Schiavone

On September 30th, we hosted our first

guest speaker of the year! Mike Schiavone

has worked in many clinical settings such as

orthopedic, collegiate, and military settings!

He also hosts leadership workshops. We had

around 30 students attend this event. Thanks,

Mike for coming to talk to us!! 
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Our fundraiser this month raised money for Kisses

for Kyle which is an organization out of the

Delaware Valley that provides financial

assistance, and other benefits for the families of

children battling pediatric cancer. We had many

homemade goodies from members of our club.

We raised almost $350 for this organization!  


